
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Deputies Investigating Fatal Shooting 

 
Seminole Co. Fla., (November 23, 2022) – The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a fatal shooting that 
occurred last night in unincorporated Sanford. 
  
On November 22, deputies responded to the 200 block of Petunia Terrace in the Vista Haven Apartments complex 
around 8:12 p.m. after residents reported hearing gunshots. Upon arrival, deputies discovered several shell casings and 
blood in the breezeway. Blood was also found on an apartment door which was locked. Deputies forced entry and found 
a male deceased inside. The victim was later identified as Phillip Michael McCrimmon Martin, 33, of Orlando.   
 
Detectives canvassed the area, but there is currently no information on the identity of the outstanding suspect or 
suspects. Anyone with information on the incident is urged to contact Crimeline at (800) 423-TIPS (8477) or text to 
**TIPS (8477), or call the Seminole County Sheriff's Office at (407) 665-6650. Calls made to Crimeline remain 
anonymous, and tips that lead to the felony arrest of suspects are eligible for cash rewards of up to $1,000. 
 
For more information contact: 
Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 
(407) 402-3319 
Or 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
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